
Diversity of the Judiciary: 2025 Statistics Dashboard 

 

A web-based data visualisation tool has been created alongside the report this year, allowing 
users to view and customise charts based on the current and previously published statistics. 
This is the first iteration of the dashboard, and we hope to continue to develop it for future 
years. Therefore, if you have any comments or suggestions on the dashboard, we would be 
happy to receive them at this address: judicial.statistics@justice.gov.uk 

 

 

 

https://app.powerbi.com/view?r=eyJrIjoiY2ZhODVjNjItYWUzMC00MzQyLWEwMmItYzJmZTI3YmVmMDFiIiwidCI6ImM2ODc0NzI4LTcxZTYtNDFmZS1hOWUxLTJlOGMzNjc3NmFkOCIsImMiOjh9&chromeless=1
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